as the mother of a anti-fascist protester (who has been repeatedly gassed by portland police), i support this bill and its intention to
make police more accountable to the public, who pay their salaries.

it is ridiculous, as the law stands now, that the "arbitrator's" hands are tied. arbitrators are supposed to find solutions, not follow a
script.

this bill would put some teeth into the arbitration system and restore some public trust in the police system.

police are public SERVANTS and should behave according to the standards and expectations of the PUBLIC, who pay their
salaries. this bill would make that possibility more likely.

please pass bill 2930.



